Boston University
Graduate Student Organization

Minutes
Wednesday, December 4, 2013
5:30PM - CAS 200

\ 1. Announcements

Leila Haery, GSO President, began the meeting by welcoming attending GSO reps.

\ 2. Treasurer’s Report

Nolan Little, GSO Treasurer, reported that the organization’s operating funds of the
remainder of the academic year are $11,564.35.

\ 3. Co-Sponsored Events

The Boston University Graduate Music Society will hold an interdisciplinary
conference early next year.

The conference theme is “Tracing Goth/ic: Viewing Culture Through Barbarism.”
Call for papers is out and abstracts from the BU community are requested. The
conference will be in February 15-16, 2014.

The Society still seeking co-sponsors for this year’s event.
The GSO received a request $650 of support, which is <25% of the total budget.

These funds will be dedicated to an evening reception catered by Catering on the
Charles.

| 3. GSO Social Chair

Kasey Aderholt, GSO Social Chair, reported that there will be a pub night this
Friday, December 6th,

A vote was taken to approve $1000 for a pub night in January. Vote passed.
Please note that the start time for this event is 7PM.



| 4. ELECTIONS

Elections were held for GSO officers for Spring 2014 /Fall 2014. None of the races
were contested. Each office received a single nominee who was unanimously
approved.

The new GSO president for 2014 is Evan Judd.

Social Chair Casey Aderholt
Secretary Kristen Edwards
Co-Sponsored Events Leila Henry
Treasurer Adam laizzi
Travel Grants Coordinator Evan Judd

Vice President Casey Aderholt
President Evan Judd



